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STVR PROGRAM AD-HOC  
COMMITTEE MEETING 

AGENDA 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the STVR Program Ad-Hoc Committee 
regular meeting of April 2, 2020, has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the STVR Program Ad-Hoc Committee will be held 
on Thursday, May 7, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. in the Study Session Room located at 
La Quinta City Hall, 78495 Calle Tampico, La Quinta, California 92253. 

 
 

DECLARATION OF POSTING 
 
I, Lori Lorett, Committee Secretary, of the City of La Quinta, do hereby declare 
that the foregoing Notice of Meeting Cancellation for the Committee meeting 
of April 2, 2020, was posted on the City’s website, near the entrance to the 
Council Chamber at 78495 Calle Tampico, and the bulletin boards at the Stater 
Brothers Supermarket at 78630 Highway 111, and the La Quinta Cove Post 
Office at 51321 Avenida Bermudas, on March 30, 2020. 
 
DATED:  March 30, 2020 
 

 
 
LORI LORETT, Committee Secretary 
City of La Quinta, California 
  

 

STVR Program Ad-Hoc Committee 
agendas and staff reports 

are now available on the City’s 
web page: www.laquintaca.gov 
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